
For Immediate Release:  October 28, 2010 
Thruway Authority Announces Restrictions on I-190 on Grand Island 
Bridge Work Scheduled for Friday, October 29 
 
The New York State Thruway Authority has announced that the right lane of I-190 will 
be restricted Friday for motorists using the northbound off-ramp to Beaver Island State 
Park and the southbound on-ramp from Grand Island Boulevard because of construction 
on bridges. 
 
The right lane restricts will be in place Friday, October 29 from 9 a.m. through 12 
midnight, weather permitting.  
 
Motorists exiting I-190 northbound at Beaver Island State Park (Exit 18B), will yield to 
traffic on the ramp as they merge into the left lane. Motorists entering the ramp from 
Grand Island Boulevard (Exit 18A) will be required to use the left lane only.  
 
The right lane restriction will not prevent motorists from entering the I-190 southbound 
or motorists seeking to exit to South Parkway. The appropriate signage will be in place to 
inform motorists of traffic pattern changes. 
 
As with any change in traffic pattern, motorists are encouraged to remain alert and aware 
of their surroundings while traveling through the area. 
 
The Authority appreciates motorists’ patience during these repairs. 
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